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ST MARY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY 

CONSULTATION FOR PROPOSED ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS FOR 2020/2021 
 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
In accordance with the School Admissions Code 2014, St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Stanier Street, 
Newcastle, Staffordshire ST5 2SU, wishes to hear your views on its proposed admission arrangements for 
September 2020.  
 
Changes from previous Admissions Arrangements at St Mary’s are: 
 

 Oversbscription Criteria Items 2 and 3 – the parishes of Our Blessed Lady and St. John the 
Baptist Church, Ashley have been removed.  

 
The Consultation period is as follows: 
 
Consultation period:      Tuesday 19th December 2018 
Consideration of views:   Friday 31st January 2019  
Policy to be determined by: 28th February 2019  
Policy published by:  Friday 15th March 2019  
 
 
Our proposed arragements are available on our school website  http://www.stmarycatholicprimary.co.uk/ 
In addition to www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions 
 
 
Any comments should be sent to admin.stm@ctkcc.co.uk  
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